GRAND

1ST AND 3RD THURSDAYS OF THE MONTH
STARTING SEPTEMBER 4TH

If you're a grandparent caring for a
grandchild, this is the group for you! You will be encouraged and
have an opportunity to share honestly with other grandparents
who are in a similar. season as you.

SCAN THE QR CODE FOR MORE INFO
AND TO REGISTER




